NEW PROCEDURE FOR BOARD MEETING PARTICIPATION:

The Board understands that there are times when some owners wish to speak at meetings either to
make a comment or ask a question. At the same time, the Board must conduct the business of our
community efficiently. After discussion, the Board also established new meeting participation
procedures, in the hope that they will facilitate both.

The Board meetings will continue to be held on the second Tuesday of the month from 4 pm to 5:30 pm.
At 5:30 pm the public portion of the Board meeting concludes, then the Board moves to a regularly
scheduled committee meeting and, if needed, an executive session.

Going forward, there will be two possible options for owners’ who wish to speak at board meetings. The
first will be by requesting a spot on the Agenda. The second is at the conclusion of Board business. At
that time, owners’ comments and questions are welcome. If board business is able to be dealt with
efficiently, there should be time for this kind of participation.

To be considered for placement on the agenda, requests should include the speaker’s name, the topic,
be limited to a reasonable amount of time, and must be submitted to villagemounthopebay@gmail.com
by the deadline, which is two weeks prior to the next scheduled Board meeting. June 28th is the
deadline for the July 12, 2016 meeting.



